July 13, 2022

Dear Celina City Schools,

Please accept this letter as a formal notice of resignation from my position as Teachers Assistant at Celina City Schools. I will not be returning for the 2022/2023 school year.

I appreciate the chance to be a part of the staff at Celina Schools. I have thoroughly enjoyed the time I have worked with the students and staff here.

I hope to be able to do some subbing while we are not busy during the winter months at Lakeshore Marina, where I will be working with my husband at our business.

Sincerely,

Emily Hines